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Jack Hubley Wildlife Event 
On April 29th, 2018, TLVC held an Earth Day Event at Middle Creek Wildlife 
Refuge. The event kicked off with a welcome from our Outreach Chairperson, 
Jennifer DyReyes and introductions by our Executive Director, Laurie 
Crawford.  The 2018 Richard H. & Karen R. Light Memorial Scholarship was 
renamed just this month to honor our beloved Emeritus Board Member, Karen 
Light who passed away recently. The main event, “Critters Beyond Your 
Backyard” with Jack Hubley introduced us to a delightful skunk, small mice 
and moles, a 6ft. rat snack, a kestrel, and his beautiful Great Horned Owl. 
Following the program, the kids enjoyed crafts, led by Conservancy volunteer, 
Emily Kimak and nature hikes with Jason Capello. A beautiful photograph 
donated by our Emeritus Board Member, George Gress was raffled off at the 
event. Thanks to George for donating his photography. This fundraising event 
helped us raise the much needed funds for land preservation projects.  

Visit www.TLVC.org for upcoming events. 

At the Hubley Event, Rodney Gernert, Scholarship 
Chairperson, presented Claire Leedy with a $1000 

scholarship to support her continued studies in 
Environmental Science at Lebanon Valley College. 

Claire hopes to pursue a career in shark 
conservation and sustainable fishing practices. 

Congratulations Claire!

CRITTERS IN 
YOUR BACKYARD 



TLVC’s Tree Planting Partnership with the Chesapeake Bay Foundation   
On April 27th and 28th, TLVC participated in the 10 
Million Tree Partnership with CBF. Together with 80 
volunteers, the conservancy planted 400 trees on 7 
preserved properties across Lebanon County. 
Working with landowners, volunteers planted 
sycamore, maple, river birch, dogwood and 
winterberry along riparian buffers on these 
properties. The trees will help to protect the valuable 
waterways in Lebanon County and downstream. The 

initiative was funded by CBF 
a n d t h e c o n s e r v a n c y 
r e c r u i t e d c o m m u n i t y 
volunteers, student groups, business leaders and Board members who 
volunteered their time to help. Thank you to the landowners and 
volunteers for your support in this great project. We hope to continue 
to help CBF plant 10 million trees by 2025.         

2018 ANNUAL APPEAL CHAIRPERSONS:  

BOB & BRENDA PHILLIPS 
This year’s Annual Appeal chairpersons are Bob and Brenda Phillips. 
Robert Phillips currently serves as chairman of the Lebanon County board 
of commissioners and owner of the Robert Phillips State Farm Agency. He 
also serves as chairman of the Frances J. Dixon Foundation. Brenda Phillips 
works as an office representative at the Robert Phillips State Farm Agency 
and is also active in the Lebanon community, serving as a member of the 
board of directors of the Community of Lebanon Association and the 
Lebanon Transit Authority. In Bobs words “Brenda and I ask you to invest 
with us in support of the vital work being done for all of us to preserve and 
protect the land we all love so much.”

The Lebanon Valley Conservancy  
752 Willow Street, Suite E, Lebanon, PA 17042 

Phone: 717-273-6400 
Email: lvconserve@lebanonvalleyconservancy.org 

LIKE us on FACEBOOK 
In July, we are MOVING: come in and visit us at 

770 Cumberland Street, Lebanon in the 
Lebanon Valley Council on the Arts building  

Our new logo launched 
in May. New changes 
at the Conservancy, 

same beautiful mission 
to preserve the 

cultural, historical 
and environmental 

resources of our 
region for the future. 






